
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 10th June 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Trip to Brighton 

This year, Year One have covered different topics such as ‘Pirates’ and ‘Under the Sea.’ To support their understanding 

of these topics, we have organised trips for all of our Year One children to visit Brighton. Children will be learning about 

the seaside as part of Geography.  

The trip will take place during normal school hours. 

Class 5 will be visiting Brighton on Friday 28th June 

Class 4 will be visiting Brighton on Tuesday 16th July 

Class 6 will be visiting Brighton on Wednesday 17th July 

We will be travelling to Brighton via public transport so please ensure your child arrives at school promptly at 9.00am 
to allow us sufficient time to catch our train. The trip will take place during normal school hours – children will return 
to school by 3.30pm. 

Uniform 

All children should wear their full school uniform, comfortable shoes for walking such as trainers and a lightweight, 

weather appropriate jacket or coat (weather permitting.) Children will need to have a sun hat with them. Please apply 

sun cream at home before school.  

Please use the Teachers2Parents form to give consent for your child to attend this school trip before Monday 17th 

June. 

Packed Lunches 

Children will need to bring their own packed lunch including a small bottle of still water in a lightweight backpack so 

that they are able to participate fully in the day’s activities. 

If you would like the school to provide a packed lunch for you child, please order one using the Teachers2Parents 

consent form.  All requests for a packed lunch provided by the school must be received by Monday 17th June so that 

the school kitchen can order the appropriate amount of food.  Unfortunately, the school kitchen is unable to fulfil any 

‘on the day’ requests for a packed lunch.  As with all school meals, there is no charge to parents and carers. Children 

will still need come to school with a lightweight backpack to carry this lunch in. 

Payment 

Finally, to contribute towards the cost of the trip, we need to request a donation of £7.00 for each child. This should 

be paid on ParentPay or before Monday 17th June.  Your contribution will be put towards the cost of transport for the 

trip. If there are particular reasons why you are unable to make this donation, please send an email to 

enquiries@parkhill-inf.croydon.sch.uk or speak to Mrs Per. Each case will be dealt with confidentially and on an 

individual basis.   

If you have any further questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Lopes and Mr Elsden 

Joint Year 1 Leaders  


